
Superintendent’s Memo #105-23 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE: June 1, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: K-12 School Innovation Planning Grant - Request for Proposals - Fiscal

Year 2024

The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is pleased to announce the ninth year of the K-

12 School Innovation Planning (K12 SIP) Grant request for proposals (RFP). Individual school 

divisions or consortia of school divisions are eligible to submit proposals meeting the intent of 

the RFP document. Proposals may target one or more schools in each participating school 

division. 

Completed proposals must be received electronically by the VDOE no later than 4 p.m. on July 

14, 2023. 

The 2022 Appropriation Act has provided funding for up to five (5) competitive planning grants 

to be awarded in fiscal year 2024, each not to exceed $50,000. Details of the intent and 

allowances of the grant opportunity may be found in the attachment. 

School divisions awarded planning grants must be prepared to implement their innovative reform 

models over two years beginning with the 2024-2025 school year. It is anticipated that awards 

will be made on or about August 15, 2023. 

For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Topic Staff Name Email Phone Number 

K-12 School

Innovation Planning

Grant - Request for

Proposals (FY 2024)

Dr. Brendon Albon, Ed.D., 

Director of STEM and 

Innovation, Department of 

Learning and Innovation 

Brendon.Albon@doe.

virginia.gov 

(804) 786-2481

LC/BA/sl 

Attachment: 

A. K-12 School Innovation Planning Grant Request for Proposals (Word)
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